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Is the CEO confident the team are not missing critical clinical information with a team whom may not be 
all attending MDT?  
 
Hawke’s Bay District Health Board’s Chief Executive employs a clinical leadership team to oversee best 
practice and timely patient-centred care.   
 
The DHB’s Mental Health and Addictions Service leads place full confidence in staff attendance of MDT 
meetings and regular sharing of clinical information. 
 
Additionally, patients/whānau are encouraged to share any specific clinical concerns, so these can be 
promptly addressed.  
 

The DHB operates under a full disclosure policy with patients/consumers and encourages feedback and 
engagement (whether positive or negative) on any aspect of their care/services via a dedicated Patient, 
Safety and Quality team. Patient safety is our utmost priority and the DHB is committed to learnings as part 
of its feedback process to enable it to improve services and reduce the likelihood of similar experiences 
affecting other patients and whānau.   
 
I trust this information meets your needs. If you would like any further information or clarification please 
phone me. If you are not satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsman, 
phone 0800 802 602. 

 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Hawke’s Bay 
DHB website after your receipt of this response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Chris Ash 
Chief Operating Officer  
 
cc: Ministry of Health via email:  SectorOIAs@moh.govt.nz   
 oia@hbdhb.govt.nz 
 




